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    Monday Memo  
Ordinations to the Permanent Diaconate:  On Saturday, June 15, 2024 Bishop Colli will ordain three 

men to the Permanent Diaconate at St. Patrick’s Cathedral in Thunder Bay at 2 pm.  The men are:  Rick 

Geurts of St. Patrick’s parish in Atikokan, Dave Frank of Kateri Parish and Gull Bay Parish and Reino Pitkanen 

of Holy Family Parish in Thunder Bay.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Knights of Columbus Spaghetti & Meatballs Take-Out: May 30, 2:00pm – 5:30pm, 301 May 

Street, 807-623-3252 

-St. Andrew's Parish is holding a PICKEREL DINNER on Sunday, June 9th at 5:30 p.m. in Saunders Hall.  The 

cost is $25.00 and children under 5 eat for free.  The meal includes: fresh pickerel, baked beans, potatoes, 

coleslaw and dessert.  A take-out option is also available with pick up in Saunders Hall from 3 p.m. to 4 

p.m.  Dine-in and Take-out tickets can be purchased at the parish office Tuesday through Thursday during 

office hours.  For more information, please call (807) 345-5202.  Be sure to get your tickets early so you 

don't miss out! 

Development and Peace Annual General Meeting – Tuesday, June 4 at 6:30pm via Zoom The 

Canadian Catholic Organization for Development and Peace – Caritas Canada for Thunder Bay invites you to 
their Annual General Meeting that will take place on Tuesday, June 4 via Zoom from 6:30-8pm (EST). To 
register, please click here: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEkdu-
tpjssHNy48R4Lzl0_K8sV1RmTFkNP 

 
Holy Family Church – Children’s Bible Camp:  We will be holding our Bible Camp this summer for 

children ages 4 to 9.  Children will be learning about our Holy Mass, our Apostles and our many Traditions, 
using art and music.  The weekly classes will start on July 4 to August 29th, from 9:00 am until Noon.  The 
registration fee is $50 per family.  Please contact our office at 807 473 9722 or holy.family@shaw.ca and we 
will send you a registration package.   
 

Pilgrimage to Italy  San Marino, Turkey, Medjugorje & Greece:  Under the Spiritual Guidance of Fr. 

Vargees Devas, Pastor of St. Elizabeth Church.  Leaving September 29 – October 12, 2024.  For more information, pick 
up a brochure at the Catholic Pastoral Centre or St. Elizabeth Parish or call Fr. Devas at (807)622-1085 
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